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End-of-Year Note from the Chair
 

I hope this letter finds you and those close to you doing well as we enter the

holiday season here in the U.S. This has been a year of change in the

department as we have bid farewell to several faculty and welcomed new…

yet there is a buzz of excitement again among our students, faculty, and

others in the classrooms and studios as we continue to become familiar with

in-person teaching and engagements that further creative and critical

thinking in landscape architecture and our allied disciplines.
 

READ MORE

 

 

  UW//LA JEDI Newsletter AUT ’22
 

Part of the critical work of JEDI is consciousness-

raising and we want to elevate the good work that is

happening by and for the department. Read our

quarterly newsletter that highlights and celebrates

the work we have done and continue to do around

equity and justice, as well as provide resources,

events, and other opportunities for our department

to move forward on these important topics.

 

 

http://discover.uw.edu/v/MTMxLUFRTy0yMjUAAAGI1N58WyqTdW4R6h6ikedE2_8oHdB3694JVpjoptj0QGI4rR1kS-WJP-bnDXORmHCiFMxAj4E=
http://discover.uw.edu/MTMxLUFRTy0yMjUAAAGI1N58W1_aAuciYZm5hU54phWEUsi18IHbCc4yW_qFPwcwkWtXwnh8YKKHctw6J37Jq6UtqKU=
https://larch.be.uw.edu/2022/12/14/uw-la-late-autumn-newsletter-2022/
http://discover.uw.edu/MTMxLUFRTy0yMjUAAAGI1N58WyzVvs8-e4ssenuWUvUyqIwHPCgXPQeHwM7q6nsUTqt5AT4hd63qgSKP8F5hLFFs7CQ=
https://larch.be.uw.edu/2022/12/08/uw-la-jedi-newsletter-aut-22/


  WASLA: ASLA 2022 National Conference

Stipend Recipients
 

Congratulations to the 2022 ASLA National

Conference Stipend recipients, Kove Janeski and

Natalie Weiss (both MLA '24), and Emerging

Professionals Rebecca Bachman and Lauren Iversen

(both MLA '20). Thanks to the generous support of

our local ASLA - Washington Chapter, our students

were able to attend this year’s ASLA Conference in

San Francisco.

 

 

  Amy Wagenfeld awarded for ASLA

Outstanding Service
 

Congratulations to Amy Wagenfeld, affiliate associate

professor, who received the ASLA Outstanding

Service Award this past November at the 2022 ASLA

Conference in San Francisco.

 

 

  Catherine De Almeida in Landscape

Architecture Magazine
 

If you've flipped through the November issue of LAM,

you may have seen Assistant Professor Catherine De

Almeida's important review of Fresh Banana Leaves

by Jessica Hernandez. You can read Assistant

Professor De Almeida's review at the link.

 

 

  Radical Botany: Speculative Landscapes for

Uncertain Times
 

Come check out the Seattle Design Festival

installation from Elizabeth Umbanhowar's LA 407

studio in the Gould Gallery - now until December 16!

 

https://larch.be.uw.edu/2022/12/02/wasla-asla-2022-national-conference-stipend-recipients/
https://larch.be.uw.edu/2022/11/30/amy-wagenfeld-awarded-for-asla-outstanding-service/
https://larch.be.uw.edu/2022/11/23/catherine-de-almeida-in-landscape-architecture-magazine/
https://larch.be.uw.edu/2022/11/21/radical-botany-speculative-landscapes-for-uncertain-times/


 

  LAF Fellowship Spotlight: Landscape,

Incarceration, and Rehabilitation
 

This fall, Professor Daniel Winterbottom is using his

fellowship to conduct research on prisons and the

role landscape plays in them.

 

 

  Green Future’s Lab: Molbak’s Garden + Home

will anchor the new Woodinville Gardens

District
 

Seattle Time’s Pacific Northwest Magazine recognized

the Green Future Lab’s work on the Woodinville 2030

/ Molbak's project we completed a few years ago and

will soon break ground.

 

 

  Video: How land design is answering the

cultural needs of Native Americans in

Seattle
 

Tim Lehman (Northern Arapaho), MLA graduate and

lecturer, talks about his work with Daybreak Star

Indian Cultural Center and local Indigenous

communities. | The Seattle Times

 

 

  In Memoriam: Sally Schauman
 

Professor Emeritus, passed away on April 10, 2022.

Having joined the faculty in 1980 as Associate

Professor, Sally helped to establish the Master of

Landscape Architecture Program, and served as Chair

of the Department for 12 years

 

 

https://larch.be.uw.edu/2022/10/31/laf-fellowship-spotlight-landscape-incarceration-and-rehabilitation/
https://larch.be.uw.edu/2022/10/21/green-futures-lab-molbaks-garden-home-will-anchor-the-new-woodinville-gardens-district/
https://larch.be.uw.edu/2022/10/16/video-how-land-design-is-answering-the-cultural-needs-of-native-americans-in-seattle/
https://larch.be.uw.edu/2022/09/19/in-memoriam-sally-schauman/


  Remembering Bob Buchanan
 

It is with great sadness that we remember Professor

Emeritus Robert Buchanan. He passed away on July

31, 2022 surrounded by his loved ones. Bob was a

beloved professor and mentor, and the second Chair

of our Department of Landscape Architecture from

1969-1995.
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